
IQAC Meeting held on 22nd of July -2020 

In a meeting of IQAC convened on the 2nd of July, 2021 at 1:30 PM in the office of the Principal, 

the following decisions were taken:- 

1 Admissions to the first year will be done online only. Minimum contact to be ensured. 

Physical verification of documents to be discouraged. Students moving from first year into 

second year and from second to third year will also apply for re-admission online. 

2 Curriculum to be shifted to the online mode. Time-table committee to be directed to design 

two sets of time tables. One to be designed keeping in mind the possibility of colleges re-

opening for in-person classes. 

3 The online curriculum must incorporate extra- curricular activities to the maximum possible 

extent. Student seminars, webinars with external resource persons and faculty from other 

institutions to be incorporated into the teaching learning transaction. 

4 Debates, symposiums, quiz competitions must continue online. Inter college activities can be 

organized online. 

5 Each department to submit proposals for the activities mentioned above. 

The meeting was attended by all the members of IQA Cell. 


